1/8

December 30th, 1950.

Dear Mr. Smye:

Thanks for your letter of December 27th, from which I note that you are continuing your flight testing of the C.102 (Jetliner). There is no objection to this as far as I am concerned.

I trust, however, that you have now stopped work on the second prorotype and cleared this work out of the shop, so that all your effort, for the time being, can be devoted to production of the C.100 and the Orenda engine.

Yours very truly,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Fred T. Smye, Esq.,
Executive Vice-President,
A. V. Roe Canada Limited,
Box 430, Terminal "A",
Toronto, Ont.

ě